
VILLA DESIGNED/PLANNED ON A PLOT WITH SPECTACULAR SEA VIEWS

In a exclusive community , a community with big luxurious villas. Its location on
Sierra de Altea,  one of  the most  prestigious areas on the North Costa Blanca,
enhances its charm even more. A villa that encompasses design, efficiency and
quality. It has a layout designed to make the most of the capacity of the land and
enhance the sea views from its rooms. The entrance is on the top floor, where you
can find the hall, which connects with the garage, with space for two vehicles. We
can use either the stairs of the lift to go down to the middle floor, where the main
bedroom and two other bedrooms are. The main bedroom has an en-suite bathroom,
walk in closet and access to a private terrace. The other two bedrooms also each
have an en-suite bathroom, spacious wardrobes and they share a terrace between
them. On the ground floor is where all the day areas are located, an open and bright
space. The kitchen, with a centre island, joins up with one of the porches and
exterior terrace, where the endless swimming pool will take us to the sea without
leaving the house. The spacious living/dining room, which has large windows, and
access to a second porch and the main terrace, is one of the gems of this villa. On
this floor, we also find the laundry room, an inside and an outside guest bathroom,
as well as the access to the lift, which connects us to the rest of the house. The
exterior areas of this property are of major importance due to the wonderful views
and the Mediterranean climate, which invites us to live outside. Several terraces,
porches and garden areas complete the design of this sensational villa in Altea.

Location Altea
Property Type Villa
Bedrooms 3
Bathrooms 5
Plot 817m2

Build 458m2

Pool -
Orientation
Views

PRICE: 1,908,000.00 €
REF.: S-4025

Costa Blanca Booking



Avenida del Albir 56, 03581 Albir (Alicante) - Spain. Tel.: +34 966 864 150. Fax: (+34) 966 864 078. E-mail: sale@costablancabooking.com

Costa Blanca Booking
Avenida del Albir 56, 03581 Albir (Alicante) - Spain. Tel.: +34 966 864 150. Fax: (+34) 966 864 078. E-mail: sale@costablancabooking.com


